
From: panelists@nsfgrfp.org
Subject: GRFP Panel Registration Complete

Date: October 2, 2015 at 12:46 PM
To: rkhatchadourian@citytech.cuny.edu

Dear Dr. Raffi Khatchadourian:

This e-mail is to inform you that your profile for the 2016 NSF GRFP panelist pool has been successfully created. Invitations for selected
panelists will be issued later this fall. Thank you for your interest in the NSF GRFP.

Sincerely, 

Gisele Muller-Parker
Joerg Schlatterer
GRFP Program Directors
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